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In my capacity as chair of the CETRA music club I had the pleasure of meeting with               
Mr Steve Wren who agreed to teach drums to our young students of the club. 

I would like to say that he taught our drum classes in such a professional way that the 
students attending were taught to such a high standard that they are all becoming 
drummers of high quality 

Even to a standard that our students played on stage at the Rotherhithe festival. 

I wanted Steve to stay and continue to teach our students but he sadly had to 

Leave us has he was moving from our area 

I would like to say that it is hard to find a teacher with such capabilities  

And understanding of teaching drums  

I would recommend any one who is in need a drum teacher of high quality to consider Steve  

As he was far the best at teaching that we have ever used 

 

Yours B Duckett BEM Chair C E T R A Music Club R F G 

 


